
From: Elizabeth Jones
To: Trisha Linebarger
Subject: FW: Public Input Form for Agencies Under Review (Public/After Publication)
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From: sunset@sunset.texas.govOn Behalf OfTexas Sunset Commission
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 8:24:31 PM (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada)
To: Sunset Advisory Commission
Subject: Public Input Form for Agencies Under Review (Public/After Publication)

Agency: TEXAS DEPARTMENT LICENSING AND REGULATION)

First Name: Harold

Last Name: Sims

Title: Nebraska Cosmetology Board Member

Organization you are affiliated with: Politics Beauty

Email: buddy@tatznailz.com

City: Omaha

State: Nebraska

Your Comments About the Staff Report, Including Recommendations Supported or
Opposed: I, Harold Sims, formally oppose the abolition of oversight for the cosmetology industry in the great state
of Texas.  I have recently had the unfortunate task of increasing beauty regulations in Nebraska, due to pending life
threatening lawsuits.  Due to low regulations here at home, protective health measures were a must, and the
obligation for ensures public safety is the state’s responsibility.  Additionally, licensing and additional funds from
the HHS department can be greatly beneficial for the state budget.  I ask that you make the safe and responsible
decision to keep proper oversight for the beauty industry.

Any Alternative or New Recommendations on This Agency: Follow the national standard, at the very least, yet
continue to work towards and strive to be the leader in positive beauty legislation.

My Comment Will Be Made Public: I agree
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